
 

Notice to the Public 
Pekin Housing Authority 

Admission and Continued Occupancy Policy 
 

The Pekin Housing Authority has revised the Admission 
and Continued Occupancy Plan. The Plan is available for 
review from May 19, 2023, to July 2, 2023, at the Pekin 
Public Library located at 301 S. Fourth St, Pekin, IL 61554 
Mon-Thurs 9am-7pm, Friday 9am-6pm and Saturday 9am-
5 pm.  A Public Hearing will be held on June 22, 2023, at 
4:00 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Housing Authority 
General Office’s at 1901 Broadway St, Pekin IL 61554.  
Comments may be made in writing and sent by email to 
Dennis Green, Executive Director, 
dgreen@pekinhousing.org or by mail at 1901 Broadway, 
Pekin IL 61554.  
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